MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BRENTWOOD, TENNESSEE

The Brentwood Board of Commissioners met in regular session on Tuesday, January 9, 2018 at 7:00 pm at Brentwood City Hall.

Present were Mayor Jill Burgin; Vice Mayor Mark Gorman; Commissioners Betsy Crossley, Anne Dunn, Rhea Little, Regina Smithson and Ken Travis; City Manager Kirk Bednar, Assistant City Manager Jay Evans, City Attorney Roger Horner, and City Recorder Holly Earls.  Commissioner Crossley led the invocation.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by boy scout, Drake Austin.
Commissioner Little moved for approval of the minutes from the December 11, 2017 meeting as written; seconded by Commissioner Smithson.  Approval was unanimous.

COMMENTS FROM CITIZENS

Steve Austin, 710 Wilson Pike
Harrison Hall, 823 Woodburn Drive

CONSENT AGENDA
Resolution 2018-02 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A SEWER EASEMENT AT OWL CREEK PARK TO THE METRO GOVERNMENT OF NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY FOR SEWER SERVICE TO HEIGHTS SUBDIVISION, for adoption 

Resolution 2018-03 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH THE TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH FOR FUNDING FOR THE WILLIAMSON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, for adoption 

Resolution 2018-04 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH KUCERA INTERNATIONAL INC. FOR COMPREHENSIVE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY UPDATE FOR THE CITY'S GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEM, for adoption 

Approval of purchase of replacement chipper machine from Bandit Industries, Inc. 

Commissioner Little moved for approval of the items on the Consent Agenda; seconded by Mayor Burgin.  Approval was unanimous.
NEW BUSINESS  
Vice Mayor Gorman moved for passage of Ordinance 2018-01 - AN ORDINANCE AMENDING MUNICIPAL CODE REGARDING TRAFFIC AND VEHICLES, seconded by Commissioner Travis.  Ordinance 2018-01 passed on first reading unanimously.

Commissioner Crossley moved for passage of Ordinance 2018-02 - AN ORDINANCE AMENDING MUNICIPAL CODE REGARDING CITY COURT, seconded by Commissioner Dunn.  Ordinance 2018-02 passed on first reading unanimously.

Commissioner Smithson moved for adoption of Resolution 2018-01 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN ALTERATION TO THE OSRD DEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR THE TUSCANY HILLS SUBDIVISION, seconded by Vice Mayor Gorman.  Resolution 2018-01 passed unanimously.

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm.
APPROVED January 22, 2018

     Holly Earls






                                                    Holly Earls, City Recorder
